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To: Vincent Doyle <mrvincentdoyle@gmail.com>

Greetings Vincent,

 

Happy to provide an update for you.

 

The Bishops Conference has established a Bishops Commission for Professional Standards and Safeguarding, which has
responsibility for preparing guidelines.

 

This Commission has undertaken a process of consultation and has now prepared draft guidelines. A process of seeking comment
on the draft guidelines has recently commenced. It will have a number
of stages and I would expect it to take some months, with
the guidelines being progressively refined through the process.

 

I hope you are well.

 

Kind regards,

 

Stephen

 

 

STEPHEN HACKETT MSC

General Secretary | Australian Catholic Bishops Conference

GPO Box 368 Canberra
ACT 2601 Australia

P: + 61
2 6201 9854 | M: + 61 418 344 449

E: gensec@catholic.org.au

W: catholic.org.au

 

 

We acknowledge the Traditional Custodians who have walked upon and cared for this land for thousands of years. We acknowledge the continued deep
spiritual attachment and relationship
of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Peoples to this Country and commit ourselves to the ongoing journey of
Reconciliation. 
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